

TALENT EDUCATION ASSOCIATION OF AUST (NSW) Ltd

Patrons: Nicholas Milton Richard Tognetti

PO Box 4489, THORNLEIGH, NSW 2120

Ph: (02) 9484 9611

Fax: (02) 9484 7851 Email: admin@suzukimusicnsw.com.au

ABN: 33 158 114 786

Dear Suzuki Parents,

Are you able to give your time, passion and skills to the Suzuki Association?

We are looking for a parent Board member to serve for at least the next 2 years.

Essential requirements:

- You must be available to attend monthly Monday evening Board meetings.
- You must be committed to the objectives of the NSW Suzuki Association and able to represent the interests of the Association.

Preferred attributes:

• Any experience or skills in governance, business, accounting, IT, or event management would be a great asset.

Express interest by 20 September 2024 via email

Please express your interest to board@suzukimusicnsw.com.au

Members of the Board will then get in touch and set up a chat to answer any of your questions and give you some more information of what is involved.

Our AGM will be held on 13 October, when two of our parent Directors steps down and we look forward to having new parent Directors join our Board.

